
Immigration  court  ruling
could affect Nevada
By Alexander S. Corey, Las Vegas Review-Journal

The U.S. Supreme Court could soon rule in a case involving the
legality of President Barack Obama’s 2014 immigration plan to
protect millions of undocumented immigrants from deportation.

The decision could affect thousands of people in Nevada, where
8  percent  of  the  population  is  undocumented  —the  highest
percentage in the country — according to Pew Research Center.

Francisca Sanchez, 41, knows firsthand how the program could
benefit her family. At a park near her home, with her daughter
in tow, Sanchez described the day a few years ago when her
husband left for work, but didn’t come home for nearly a month
after U.S. Immigration and Customs Enforcement detained him.
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